
 

 
 
 
 
February 25, 2025 
 
 
 
Dr. Scott Woods 
Rantoul City School District 137 
1 Aviation Center Dr. 
Rantoul, IL 61866 
 
Dear Dr. Woods: 
 
The State Board of Education is offering your program $ 5,874.00 to purchase STEAM supplies 
and materials for the FY 2025 STEAM Grant.   
 
You will be receiving an email from your ISBE Grant Program Manager, Gina Fulton, that will 
provide specifics on the project and parameters on how the monies should be spent. Please 
forward this information to the person dealing with the grant. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact Gina Fulton by e-mail at 
gfulton@isbe.net or the CTE Department at (217) 524-4832. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Erica Thieman 
CTE Director 
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